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Supplementary to this advisory is the July 15, 2016 Memorandum from Executive 
Secretary Salvador C. Medialdea on the directive of President Rodrigo R. Duterte to 
refrain from addressing him as "His Excellency" and all the Cabinet Secretaries as 
"Honorable" in all official communications. This directive covers government-owned and 
controlled corporations (GOCCs), government financial institutions (GFis) and other 
instrumentalities of the government. 

Being a GOCC, all communications with the National Electrification Administration 
addressed to the undersigned must conform therewith, without the word "Honorable". 

For your strict compliance. 

EDGARDO R. MASONGSONG 
Administrator 
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